
March 17, 2024

Dear VBS Director,

You’ve chosen the theme, picked out the crafts
and games, now choose an offering project that will
impact children around the world. This year, our annual
“Children Helping Children” project is “Ready, Set Go!”

Children in our care are not much different than your VBS children when it comes to having fun and 
exercising their muscles, rain or shine. “Ready, Set Go!” will provide much needed play equip-
ment for children in some of the most impoverished areas of the world.

During the nice weather, children’s activities such as soccer, badminton, jumping rope, or flying a kite 
are among their favorites. Even a pair of sneakers for tag is a welcome gift. Rainy season moves play 
indoors for Carroms, Ping-Pong, and some good old “Cornhole”.

Your VBS offering will help a child across the globe laugh and play. Contact us for supplies such as 
posters, church bulletins, take-home letters to parents, and a link to our brief daily video. It’s our annu-
al “Children Helping Children” project so your children can connect with ours.

Thank you for considering this VBS/Summer offering project!

Sincerely,

Linda C. Brooks, MA
President
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